
 

  

Ms. Harmon and Mrs. Muraca’s 

Awesome Kindergarteners 
 

October 11, 2022 

      What We Are Up To 

The children are very excited to share their letter vests 

with our families. The parade will be held on Friday morning 

at 8:40 am in the Sports Center.  Please plan to be in your 

seats by 8:40 am so that the children can enter right at 

8:45 am.  

LEARNING IS FUN! 

This week we will finish our study of apples and the life cycle 

of an apple tree by making applesauce. We will also learn a 

song about an apple tree and Issac Newton. 

FIELD TRIP 

On Thursday, October 20, we will travel to Braehead Farm 

to learn about the life cycle of a pumpkin. We will travel by 

bus. Parents may meet us at the farm and enjoy the 

experience with your child. There is a $9.00 fee per parent 

which should be sent to school prior to the trip – cash only. 

We would appreciate it if you would make other 

arrangements for siblings.  

SPIDER DAY 

Friday, October 28, will be Spider Day. This kindergarten 

tradition showcases many spidery activities and is held in 

collaboration with the other kindergarten section. It is 

lots of fun and we would like to have some parent 

volunteers to help with the centers. The event will be 

held from 10:30 – 12:30. 

 

 

Don’t Forget 

Friday, October 14 – 8:40 a.m. 

Kindergarten Letter Parade 

 

Wednesday, October 19 

Make up school picture day 

 

Thursday, October 20 

Braehead Farm Field Trip 

 

Friday, October 28 

Spider Day 

 

Monday, October 31 

Halloween Parade 

 

Tuesday, November 1 

Professional Workday 

No School for children 

 

 

 

   

"Anyone who does anything to help a child in his life is a hero. " –Fred Rogers 

–Fred Rogers 

               Ms. Harmon dharmon@fredericksburgacademy.org 

               Mrs. Muraca  amuraca@fredericksburgacademy.org 

 

mailto:dharmon@fredericksburgacademy.org
mailto:amuraca@fredericksburgacademy.org

